
Growth Mindset Award… 

Codden-Faye 

Tarka-Libby 

Barum-Katie 

Saunton-Logan 

Exmoor-Ieuan 

Lundy-Josh 

                                                                                                     
 

Friday 13th January 2017 

 Dear Parents/carers, 

                                 The children have been exploring Growth Mindset this week and have been applying 

this to their learning. Well done to those who have achieved the Growth Mindset award this week. It is 

their job to notice a class mate next week and nominate them for the award, they will also need to explain 

why they were chosen. Good luck! You will receive information for parents this week so that you can help to 

support your child at home.  

 

School Uniform 

There are still some children who are not wearing suitable school shoes. 

Please take the time to ensure your child has the correct school uniform,  

If this is difficult for you it is important that you let us know.  

                             

                                 

 

 

 

                        

 

Dates:  

Tarka/Barum Exmoor Zoo Trip: next Tuesday 17th January 

Parent and pupil meeting for Y6 2017 residential: Tuesday 7th February 3pm 

Y4 Tennis: 18th January 

Half Term: 13th-17th February    
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With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs next week 

Mon: NO clubs 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Construction, 

Creative KS1 

Weds: Netball 

Thurs: Soccer skills,  

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know 

so that they can arrange staffing around the numbers. 
 

PTFA 

The first meeting for this term will be held on Wednesday 25th January at 2.30pm. 

Please come along to help plan activities for this term.  

 

 

Park safely… 

And walk… 

Reader of the week… 

Codden-Holly 

Tarka-Joshua 

Barum-Reuben 

Saunton-Melina 

Lundy-Lily 

Well 

Done 
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